LCSD to resume counter services at
District Leisure Services Offices

In view of the Government's plan to resume public services gradually
from April, the Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced
today (March 31) that the counter services at the 18 District Leisure
Services Offices (DLSOs) will resume operation starting from tomorrow (April
1).

Organisations/applicants can also continue to submit applications for
booking and refunds by post or make use of drop-in boxes located at the 18
DLSOs.
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